

January 4, 2021

Dear Business Owner,

We know this past year has been difficult for families and businesses alike. The Partnership for Inspired Education (PIE) Foundation will host a donation drive to collect personal care and cleaning products for families in our community. With COVID-19 hitting a lot of people hard with regard to health and finances, these health and hygiene products are more crucial than ever.

We are reaching out to you to see whether you would be willing to set up a collection bin at your location. I have attached a sign that can be used for the donation bin. If you would like us to drop off a bin, please e-mail or call me, and I will arrange to drop off a bin to you.

Hygiene poverty (not being able to afford everyday hygiene and grooming items) can have a serious impact on students' confidence, relationships and academic performance. In addition, maintaining a clean and disinfected environment is essential to protect against the spread of COVID-19, but for low-income families, accessing needed cleaning supplies can be a challenge.

Items received will be donated to local food pantries in school districts 88, 4, 45 and 48 communities to be distributed to needy families.

PIE is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization that serves public school students in District 88, Addison School District 4, School District 45 and Salt Creek School District 48. Founded in 2009, PIE is designed to be the foundation that supports a long-term partnership with the community, businesses, schools and, most importantly, the children served. For more information about PIE, go to <a href="https://www.piefoundation.org">www.piefoundation.org</a>.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Donna Craft Cain PIE Foundation President Dcain@dupage88.net (630) 327-7751

Partnership for Inspired Education (PIE)
P.O. Box 5438
Villa Park, Illinois 60181